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Please do not promote or pass any legislation, such as SB348, especially with its 

amendment(s), which in any way infringes upon Oregonian's Constitutional 2nd 

Amendment rights, or that increases the cost to purchase and/or maintain arms and 

ammunition, or that prevents law-abiding citizens from gun and ammunition 

ownership, training, and use. There are a plethora of restrictive gun laws already in 

place, sadly, none of which have eliminated crime or bloodshed. What we really need 

from our legislature are laws to improve people, such as laws to promote higher 

educational standards, free speech, religious freedom, and respect for life and 

respect for one another. Please use your God-given talents and your legislative 

positions to serve your fellow Oregonians (all of us) well. Thank you for taking time to 

read my testimony opposing SB348.    


